






 

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website,  
with your personal details removed. 

 

6. The Annual Plan decisions will include staffing reductions, estimated to be 
a reduction in headcount of 15 positions.  Can you provide: 
a. The change in FTEs by organisation unit, should these staff 

reductions be confirmed  
FTE / FTC 

Corporate Services 4 
Customer and Community 3 
Infrastructure and Asset Management 4 
Regulatory Services 3 
  
Total 14 

 
b. Should these staff reductions be confirmed, a table showing how 

many of these FTE positions are vacant, how many of these FTE 
positions will require a contract to be terminated and how many of 
these FTE reductions will require a current employee to be made 
redundant.  

FTE 
Vacant positions 5 
Fixed term contracts ending 5 
Redundancies 4 
  
Total 14 

 
Please note that final FTE reductions varied slightly from the 15 FTE figure 
disclosed in the Annual Plan information flyer. 

 
I appreciate that the information requested in (1) to (3) above may be publicly 
available once the Annual Plan is published after the Council meeting on 29 May 
– in which case these parts of my request can be answered through that channel 
if the information published in the Annual Plan includes (a) estimated figures 
for 2024/25 and (b) includes forecasts for each year to 2033/34.  If both of these 
conditions would not be met through the published Annual Plan, my request 
under (1) and (3) above would stand.  
 
You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz,  or by post to The Ombudsman, 
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Mark de Haast 
Group Manager Corporate Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Tōpū 




